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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1. A running title has been added. 

2. The authors’ addresses have been added. 

3. Key words have been added. 

4. The authors’ specific contributions to the manuscript have been added. 

5. Appropriate abbreviations have been added to the front of the manuscript for 

clarity. 

6. The abstract has been extended and organized according to WJG guidelines. 

7. A core tip and comments sections have been added. 

8. The references have been placed in superscript brackets in the text. 

9. References have been modified to include all authors, Pubmed IDs, and, where 

available, DOI citations. In cases where DOI citations are not available, either the 

first page of the text (when the full reference article is accessible online or at our 

library) or the online abstract from Pubmed (when the reference article is not 

available online or at our library) is being included in this resubmission. If you do 

not find this satisfactory and require all DOI citations or the actual texts, please let 

us know. In that scenario, we would need to remove those (few) references and 

modify the text accordingly. 

10. Figure legends have been added according to your requested format. 
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11. The figure images are pasted into the resubmitted manuscript which is a word 

document. If are unable to save, edit, or move these images and need me to resend 

them to you as separate files or embedded in Microsoft powerpoint, please let me 

know. 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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